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  School Blog  

Twitter and Instagram:  

@StClem_Nechells  

http://st-clements-church-of- 

england-academy.j2bloggy.com/ 

- Safeguarding - 
 

This half term sees us introduce our new Jigsaw topic 

'Celebrating Difference'. Valuing others and celebrating 

our differences is something we are proud of at St. 

Clement's C.of.E Academy. Academy staff attend training 

throughout the year to help them deliver a range of 

exciting lessons encouraging children to be tolerant and 

show understanding to others. Within the Academy we 

have a range of policies and procedures that aid the 

whole school community in working together. Next week we will be celebrating 

'Anti-Bullying Week', which is a subject taken very serious, as the Academy has 

zero tolerance for bullying of any sort - race, gender, sexuality, religion, disability 

or age. If you would like more information about the work being carried out in the 

Academy or to discuss/view any policies please see a member of the School 

Leadership Team  or you can view the school website at 

www.stclemce.bham.sch.uk/website 

 

 

Aydin and Danial 

 

 

Maheen and Aaliyah 

Courtney and Alymat 

 

Mussie and Sedille 
 Mohammed and Maryam 

Azhari and Azaan 

Ubaidullah and La-Rhetta 

Carlos Y3 and Selah Y6 

Hello everyone,  

# Learning for Life, Anchored in Christ 

I hope you have all had a lovely week off, and 
have enjoyed watching the sparkling fireworks 
and crackling bonfires! I hope you are all well 
rested, as we have a lot of learning and fun 
planned for this half term. The teachers have 
been extremely busy transforming the reading 
areas to link to the new topics for this half term. 
In Year 1, they have created an enchanted 
woodland. In Year 2, they have taken a trip to 
Puddling Lane, and linked their reading area to 
‘The Great Fire of London.’ In Year 4, they have 
created an Anglo-Saxon village to prepare the 
children for their exciting learning this half 
term. Year 6 have a wonderful Victorian Parlour 
to relax and read in, while Year 5 feel they are 
in space when they are sitting in their reading 
area. I am really excited about the half term 
ahead! Please take a look at the blog on the 
school website to see all the exciting learning 
that is taking place.  

Have a happy and safe weekend! 

          Our focus values  this half term is  

                  Hope 

http://www.stclemce.bham.sch.uk/website
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Thursday 6th December 2018 Carol service at Aston Parish Church 

 

Monday 10th December 2018 Nursery & Reception  Christmas Lunch  

 

Tuesday 11th December 2018 Christmas Service at Aston Parish Church (afternoon) 

 

Wednesday 12th  

December 2018 

EYFS Nativity Performance  (morning) 

 

Wednesday 12th  

December 2018 

Key Stage One & Two Christmas Lunch  

 

Friday 14th December 2018 Christmas Jumper day  (Save the Children Charity) 

 

Monday 17th December 2018 Shining Stars Award Assembly  9.15 am 

 

Wednesday 19th  

December 2018 

Whole School Christmas Concert 

 

Thursday 20th December 2018 Christmas Disco 

 

Friday 21st December 2018 End of Term– School finishes at12.30 

 

                             More details will follow closer to the dates. 

       Important dates for your diary this half term 


